For further details and information

Contact: Ian Copeman

6 Hitchcock Place, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 1NN

01787 375775

iancopeman828@yahoo.co.uk

For Open the Book:

Jo Longhurst

65 Nursery Road, Great Cornard, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 0NJ

01787 379468

jolonghurst@f2s.com

For general administration:

Chris Rowe

34 Essex Avenue, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 1YZ

01787 370844

c.m.rowe@talktalk.net

If you wish to support this work financially on a regular basis, please ask any member of the support group or contact:

Nigel Smith

19 Highbury Way, Great Cornard, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 0HE

Future Vision is in association with





Charity Number: 1093926

Company Registered Number: 4491349



In association with Scripture Union

Prayer Newsletter
Autumn 2009 Part 2



pen the Book continues to flourish and we thank God for all that has been done so far in this school year!

Since September we have been doing regular assemblies at St Gregory's Primary, Great Waldingfield Primary and Hillside School. There is a huge team of people who give up their time to come into schools with me to share the stories from the Bible in a fun and exciting way. Praise God for all the volunteers and people involved with Open the Book.

Being able to go into Hillside School has been a tremendous blessing to me and the volunteers in this team. It is amazing to see the way that the children, all with moderate or severe learning difficulties, respond to the stories. Although this has been a real challenge for me personally, to adapt the way things are done to make it relevant for these children, it has been fantastic to see the children's faces as they see Bible stories and God's message coming to life in a way that they can truly understand. Feedback from the staff at Hillside has been brilliant and in fact our presentation of Noah sparked a mini RE project as the children were so engrossed by the story. Please pray for all the children at Hillside, that they may understand the stories that we are sharing with them and that they continue to enjoy the assemblies!

After half term we are also starting to go into Nayland Primary School. The staff have been really enthusiastic about us coming and are really grateful to be included in the project. Please pray that as we start in this school we will be welcomed and that they may be able to see Jesus through us and the stories.

We have several other schools that have shown an interest in us bringing a team to their school and doing Open the Book assemblies. Currently we are trying to work out the logistics to make this happen as we have a limited number of volunteers, props and my time! If you would be interested in helping



with Open the Book in any way, whether actually helping in school, making props or even praying for us, please feel free to get in contact with me! Please pray for the future as we consider how to expand the project to enable us to share the good news in more schools.

Jo Longhurst



Come to hear about God's work

in the Sudbury Schools

Saturday 21st November Sudbury Baptist Church

In association with Scripture Union

Cooked Meal: 6.30pm, Open AGM: 8.30pm

Please support us!

Please contact Chris Rowe on 01787 370844

Tickets £6.50

Car parking will be available at St Gregory's School



Christian clubs in our local schools

Every day of the week we run at least one n:vision club in a school, so **please pray** every day for the clubs and particularly for the leaders this term.

Mondays 3.15 - 4pm n:vision@tudor 6 - 7.30pm n:vision@springlands

Tuesdays 12 - 1pm n:vision@great waldingfield

12 - 1pm n:vision@uplands 3.15 - 4pm n:vision@stgregorys

Wednesdays 12 - 1pm n:vision@acton

Thursdays 12.55 - 1.40pm n:vision@allsaints **Fridays** 3.15 - 4pm n:vision@cornard



Mondays 9.30am Hillside x2 (senior & primary)

Tuesdays 2.30pm Wells Hall School

Wednesdays 10.15am St Gregory's

3.10pm Great Waldingfield

Assemblies are usually taken every other week by Jo Longhurst and her 'Open the Book' team.